
Advisorv on Potential ImDact of Tropical Storm Fay 

Establishment of Rule on Renewable Portfolio Standard 
Docket No. 080503-E1 

Florida Public Service Commission Staff Rule Development Workshop 
on Renewable Portfolio Standard 

August 20,2008 
9:30 a.m. - 5x00 p.m. 

Betty Easley Conference Center 
Room 148,4075 Esplanade Way 

Tallahassee, Florida 

The following is information on the potential impact of Tropical Storm Fay on the August 20, 
2008 Renewable Portfolio Standard (RPS) rule development workshop. 

If state office buildings are open on August 20, 2008, the workshop will be held as scheduled, 
but will be continued on August 26, 2008 at 9:30 a.m. If you are unable to attend but wish to 
provide comments by phone during the August 20 workshop, dial: (888) 808-6959; conference 
code 4136261. This phone line should only be used for those who wish to speak. Other parties 
unable to attend may monitor the workshop through the Commission's website: 
h~://www.floridapsc.com/aaendas/schedule/heann~s.aspx. 

As mentioned above, the August 20th workshop will be continued and re-convened at 9:30 a.m. 
on August 26, 2008 in room 148, Betty Easley Conference Center, for further comment and 
discussion of the draft RPS rule. Transcripts of the workshop will be available on the 
Commission's website. 

If inclement weather forces the closure of state office buildings in Tallahassee, the workshop will 
be cancelled and convened on a hture date which will be noticed by the Commission. 

Please access the Commission's website for the most current status of the August 20,2008, RPS 
rule development workshop. 

If you have questions, contact Samantha Cibula: scihula@,psc.state.fl.us or Judy Harlow: 
jharlow@,psc.state.fl.us. 


